
Music practice will continue on Tuesdays  

at Valerie Omann’s house, 2003 17th St.,  

Please join us with your voice and/or 

instrument or just you.  Thank you! 

 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Rectory  All Knights, past Knights or men 

interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to attend.    

***Next meeting will be November 16, 2023***  

7PM in the Rectory 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

November 3—Troy Stewart ~ December 1—Leo Haw 

 

 

Happy birthday to these Knights born in 

November!  Miloslav Voboril Jr, Tim 
Delsman, Ned Ratterman, Dave Sherman, 
Leo Holthouse, Jr. Vela, Bert White, Charlie 

Vaughan 

Thanksgiving is just around the corner so there 

are some changes in the class schedule.  There 

will be no First Communion class on November 

19th this class will resume on November 26th.  

The other classes will have class on the 19th with 

no class on November 26th. 

9 Week Reflection Series 
Eucharistic Love 

Tuesdays – Oct 3 thru Nov 28 
10-11 a.m. meeting in the rectory 
Wednesdays – Oct 4 thru Nov 29 

7-8 pm online meeting using Zoom 
 

 Meetings are 1 hour long and include prayer, spiritual 
reading, and faith-sharing. 

 Meetings are led by the Holy Spirit  

 The purpose of the meeting is to become aware of my 
weaknesses and the truth of being loved by God, to respond 
to the desire to deepen my faith, to be open to others my 
brothers, and sisters in the group, and to share different 
experiences of my faith and how God is present in my life. 

 Materials will be provided. Let us know if you’re interested 
so we can be prepared! 

 For more information and to express your interest, please 
call/text Michelle Curtis @ 541-403-4004 or contact the 
church office. 

We are asking all parishioners to 

help us with needed items for the 

upcoming Thanksgiving holiday.  

We are in need of cranberries, 

olives, pie filling, dressing, gravy 

and yams.   Or whatever, you  

would like to donate to make their dinner 

special.  Thanks 

Our Amazing Youth 

Chase Myatt was at the 

National FFA Convention 

in Indianapolis last week. 

Last school year, Chase 

conducted an 

AgriScience - Animal 

Systems Project with his 

meat rabbits. After his project took first place in 

Oregon, he was invited to compete in the national 

competition. After being interviewed by a panel of 

judges he was selected as one of ten finalists. On 

stage in front of 68,000 FFA students and advisors last 

week, he was awarded 7th place! Chase owns his own 

rabbitry with 20 breeding rabbits, and he processes 

and sells the rabbit meat. Congratulations Chase! 

 

Axel Marvin who feels he has a calling to the 

priesthood, has applied to 

the International 

Theological Institute in 

Trumau, Austria and has 

been accepted into the 

Sacred Theology Masters 

program and will be 

attending there beginning 

September or 2024.  

Finance Council meeting will be held on 

November 21, 2023 at 5:30 PM in the 

Rectory. 

Parish Council Meting will be held on 

November 28, 2023 at 5:30 PM in the 

Rectory.   


